
[A female patient sits in the reception area speaking to the camera. A graphic 
on screen identifies her as Tina]

(Tina)
I've been coming to this practice for over 12 years. I've had teeth cleaning and
I've had some teeth whitening. X rays. All of my dental needs I have come here. 
I love coming to this practice because there's no fear. I get to come and see 
somebody that I know that I consider a friend. The office is always 
professional.

[A female dental hygienist cleans and examines the teeth of a patient laying in 
an examination room]

[A closer shot of the dental hygienist shows her wearing dental loupes, a face 
mask, and a face shield as she concentrates on her patient]

[We see another shot of the hygienist working on the patient]

[We return to the shot of Tina speaking]

(Tina)
Every member of the team is there to help. And I really appreciate that, 
especially when you're on a time schedule.

I would describe Dr. Huddleston as a friend.

[In the reception area of the practice, a patient approaches the front desk 
where a staff member greets her with a smile]

[We see another shot of the patient, smiling warmly as she speaks to the front 
desk staff member]

[In a meeting room, Dr. Huddleston sits with another patient in front of a 
computer screen. On the screen is a series of dental x-rays that he points to as
he speaks]

[We move to a closer shot of Dr. Huddleston pointing to a dental x-ray on the 
screen]

[We return to the shot of Tina speaking]

(Tina)
I was doing a project that was to help kids in school and Darren heard about it 
and immediately sent down a bucket of toothbrushes and said, "Hey, please use 
these however you can".

Right then I knew that I like this guy because he was he was community 
concerned. He puts his money where his mouth is, and that's important to me.

[Dr. Huddleston sits at a conference table, speaking to 2 members of his staff 
seated with him]

[A closer shot shows Dr. Huddleston still engaged in a conversation at the 
conference table]

[We see an aerial shot of the dental practice building with a brown slanted roof
and brick siding. In the background we see a series of tall hills]

[We pan across the sign situated in front of the practice. It reads “The Center 
for Esthetic Dentistry, Darren S. Huddleston, DMD, PC, General Dentistry] 

(Tina)
The visit that stands out the most was calling Darren's personal number going,



[We see 2 shots of Dr. Huddleston at his desk, speaking on the phone]

[We return to the shot of Tina speaking]

(Tina)
"I have a tooth - I just lost a tooth and I have to be to work in 2 hours". And 
he met me down here with his assistant. And yes, I was on time for work and he 
fixed it. 

[Dr. Huddleston holds a mold of a dental teeth, speaking to a member of his team
as he points to a section of the mold with a pencil]

[In an examination room, Dr. Huddleston uses a teeth-cleaning device to work on 
a patient's mouth]

[We return to the shot of Tina speaking]

(Tina)
And that's a true friend. If someone asked me if they should come to this 
practice, I would say, wholeheartedly. Absolutely.

[One last aerial shot pulling away from the practice building transitions us to 
a closing graphic]

[The graphic shows the logo for the practice that reads “The Center for Esthetic
Dentistry, Dr. Darren S. Huddleston, DMD”. Below that, text reads: “1035 N.E. 
6th St. Grants Pass, OR 97526, (541) 476-8788, www.drhuddleston.com]


